
Submitter: Jeff Mack 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Over the last 8 years or so we have heard nothing but Russian interference of our 

elections.  

 

We have now had an unprecedented amount of people cross our borders that do not 

have a legal right to vote. 

 

It's time we switch back to in-person voting. Let's secure our elections. Regardless of 

political parties this should make sense to everyone that our elections are fair and 

secure. Only allowing people to vote as allowed by the law. 

 

Proof of ID is necessary. The federal government is going to push this, might as well 

make it happen and save tax payer dollars for other priorities in the state.  

 

Thank you. 


